
FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128 

 

Eliot L. Engel (D-NY), Chairman 

 

May 1, 2019 

 

TO:     MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

 
            You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign Affairs to be held 

in Room 2172 of the Rayburn House Office Building (and available live on the Committee website at 
https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/):  

 

DATE:                       Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

 

TIME:                        10:00 a.m. 

 

SUBJECT:                Smart Competition: Adapting U.S. Strategy Toward China at 40 Years  
 

WITNESSES:           Elizabeth Economy, Ph.D.  

C. V. Starr Senior Fellow and Director for Asia Studies 

Council on Foreign Relations 
 

Ms. Samm Sacks  

                                    Cybersecurity Policy and China Digital Economy Fellow 

New America 

 

       Ms. Kelly Magsamen   

                                    Vice President, National Security and International Policy  

                                    Center for American Progress  

(Former Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense for Asian and Pacific Security 

Affairs) 

         

        Aaron Friedberg, Ph.D. 

        Professor of Politics and International Affairs  

Co-Director of the Woodrow Wilson School’s Center for International Security Studies 

Princeton University  

(Former Deputy Assistant for National Security Affairs in the Office of the Vice 

President)   

 

*NOTE: Witnesses may be added. 

 

By Direction of the Chairman 

 
The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with disabilities. If you are in need of special accommodations, please call 202/225-
5021 at least four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable.  Questions with regard to special accommodations in general (including availability of 

Committee materials in alternative formats and assistive listening devices) may be directed to the Committee. 
 
 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/

